TO:		Authors (also invited PE members, accepted students, past participants of 3 yrs)
[bookmark: _GoBack]FROM:		Brett Maranjian, NBER Conference Department
DATE:		September 17, 2020
RE:		Upcoming Virtual Meeting on Zoom.us

On behalf of Joshua Rauh and Owen Zidar, I would like to invite you to participate in the NBER Business Taxation in a Federal System Meeting, to be held on Zoom on October 2, 2020. 

The program can be found at http://conference.nber.org/sched/TBIf20
The papers will be linked there as they are received. 
If you will be able to attend the meeting, please respond by September 21 through our web reply form at
<<replyurl>>

All attendees will be sent in advance the Zoom link to join the meeting.

Authors should submit their papers at their earliest convenience by using the link at the top of the program at http://conference.nber.org/sched/TBIf20

If you have any questions, please contact me.

We hope that you will be able to join in this virtual meeting.


